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1.	i	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	for	too	long	have	we	been	paid	a	pittance	for	the	
power	we	generate	it	needs	to	be	fair.	
2.the	feed	in	tariff	should	increase	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	
3.	The	feed	in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar	this	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	of	rooftop	solar.	
4.	The	feed	in	tariffs	should	not	be	a	benchmark	range	it	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	to	off	it	as	a	minimum.	
5.	The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar;	and	
last	of	all	i	was	getting	60	cents	i	understand	that	was	generous	but	i	am	disabled	
and	it	helped	my	family	with	the	cost	of	living	as	soon	as	the	subsidy	was	gone	
the	money	we	get	for	generating	revenue	for	the	electricity	companies	is	very	
poor	and	not	fair.	
thankyou	for	reading	my	submission	
	
Garry	Wilson		
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